
 

 The Primary Care Academic Collaborative 

(PACT) launches the Why Test study  

The Why Test study is launching NOW and offers an exciting 

opportunity for trainees, GPs and allied health professionals to 

compete a quality improvement project for their practice 

whilst also gaining research experience. For more information 

see our website, blog or video.  

Benefits of participating: 

• Approx £200 per practice will be provided to cover service 

support costs  

• No prior research experience is necessary and training 

materials are provided 

• Complete a quality improvement project which can be 

used as CPD  

• Improve patient safety around filing and actioning of test 

results 

To express an interest please complete this online form 

 

 

 

 

https://sites.google.com/nihr.ac.uk/pact/
https://sites.google.com/nihr.ac.uk/pact/projects/why-test
https://sites.google.com/nihr.ac.uk/pact/projects/why-test
https://sapc.ac.uk/blog/2021/opening-opportunities-gp-trainees-and-allied-health-professionals-get-research-pact-why
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bm8px28UqQg
https://sscmredcap.bris.ac.uk/redcap/surveys/?s=98HFAWLX4R

